
 
 
 

NEIGHBORHOOD 
WALKABILITY ASSESSMENT 

 
F-SNA has been a Great Neighborhood for many years.  We want to continue to 
keep the neighborhood a wonderful place to live and improve it! 
 
The 61st and 62nd Street resurfacing projects are complete and the 62nd Street multi-
use pathway project is planned to be constructed this year.  Moving forward….we 
would like to better connect our neighborhood and make it a safer place to walk, 
jog, bike, run, and visit friends! 
 
On April 9th at 10:00 am we are asking F-SNA neighbors to meet at the front 
entrance of John Strange School.  Each volunteer will be assigned a street (or two) 
to walk within the neighborhood.  You will be given a clipboard, pencil and a brief 
questionnaire to fill out.  This should take less than an hour out of your morning.  
Also, feel free to bring your digital camera and further document with photos! 
 
These surveys will be compiled and the results presented back to F-SNA.  We will 
then determine the avenues to pursue and the order in which to proceed. 
 

PLEASE JOIN US….. 
 

APRIL 9TH AT 10:00AM 
JOHN STRANGE SCHOOL 

MAIN (FRONT) ENTRANCE 
 

MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN F-SNA!!! 
 

Visit our new website at www.fsnaindy.org! 
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